TN Puttic Works

LOS ANGELES COUNTY

Storm Debris Removal at Devils Gate Reservoir

MAINTENANCE Los Angeles County Public Works is removing recent storm debris from Devils Gate

ACTIVITY Reservoir. This is routine facility maintenance and not part of the Devils Gate Reservoir
Restoration Project. The debris removal is necessary to safeguard downstream
communities by maintaining operability of Devils Gate Dam and maximize storage
capacity in the reservoir. Once removed, this debris will be transported to Scholl Canyon
Landfill in the City of Glendale.

DATE/TIME County crews will begin hauling on Wednesday, February 20, 2019. Hauling operations
will be limited to 7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, for approximately 2
weeks. Additional debris removal work inside the reservoir may take place on

weekends.
RESIDENT LA County appreciates your patience and understanding during storm season.
SUPPORT If you have questions about maintenance activities or would like to report a concern,

contact Public Works Dispatch at (800) 675-HELP (4357).



